
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

   

  

  

Parish Office & Contact Details 

Parish Office: Monday 8am to 2.30pm 

Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 8am to 9.45am 

Thursday 8am to 12.30pm 

Parish Secretary: Teresa Devlin.  Phone: 01- 282 40 85 

E-mail: parishofloughlinstown@gmail.com 

Contact Details 

Fr. Paul Coyle Co. P.P. 

10 The Oaks, Loughlinstown Drive, Loughlinstown. 

Ph: 01-282 68 95 

 

 

 

Family Fun Day on Sunday 22nd of July 
Unwanted Gifts Wanted!! 

If you have any unwanted gifts that you could donate. We are 

currently looking for prizes for the Wheel of Fortune for our 

Family Fun Day.   You can leave them in the parish office. 
 

************************************************ 

Calling All ‘Bake Off’ Fans 

Here’s your opportunity to put your baking talents to the test.   

We are looking for donations of cakes and home baking for our 

cake stall. Please contact the parish office if you can help as we 

will need to know how many people will be baking to make 

provisions for the size of the stall.     

Thank you to everyone who have responded to our 

advertisement for help so far. The response has been fantastic!! 
 

Volunteers Needed for Family Fun Day 
 

If you could spare a couple of hours to help out at our Fun Day 

we need volunteers to help out with the stalls, or to supervise 

the activities such as the Bouncy Castle and face painting etc..  So 

come on, roll up your sleeves and let’s get stuck in and make this 

a wonderful day to be enjoyed by all. 
 

  Please leave your name and contact number with Teresa.  

 We will be holding a 2nd meeting of all volunteers soon.   

You will be notified of the date and time.   
 

 

Please return your raffle tickets and money to the parish office by 

Friday 22nd June.   Thank you to all who have already done so 
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Altar list 
Vigil Mass 6pm: 

Special Intention 

Sunday Mass 11am: 

Special Intention  

Parish Collections Last Weekend 
 

First Collection – € 200 

SHARE Collection – €226 

Thank you for your kind support and generosity  

 

Confessions 

                     And Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

          every Saturday evening  

from 5.30pm to 5.50pm  

 

 

 

 

 

Scripture Summer School 2018 

Clonliffe College 18-22 June 

“What profit the prophets?” 

Exploring the prophetic imagination for today. 

For timetable, handouts and more visit:  www.tarsus.ie 

Limited places available  

For more details see flyer on parish noticeboard  

 

Baptism 

                          We welcome to our Christian Community  

             the Children to be Baptised here this Sunday.  
 

**************************************************** 

Our next Baptism is on Sunday 15th July at 1pm. 

There are still places available.   

Please contact the parish office for application forms. 
 

The next Baptism Course will place on Wednesday 20th of June at 

7.30pm in the Church of the Apostles Parish Centre.   
 

Booking for this course is essential and parents and godparents 

are required to attend one prior to the Baptism. 

 

 

                            World Meeting of the Families Collection                               

     Please support the fourth national collection  

For WMOF2018 which will be taken up in all   

     Parishes this weekend.   

It will replace the usual SHARE collection 
********************************************** 

                      Register For Tickets For The Pastoral Congress 

Time is running out to register for the Pastoral Congress which 

will run from Wednesday 22nd to Friday 24th August in the RDS. 

Details of how to get tickets for the Festival of Families on 

Saturday night and the Final Mass on Sunday 26th August will be 

provided in due course.  Register as individuals or a group/Parish 

as soon as possible at: www.worldmeeting2018.ie/tickets 
 

IF YOU DON’T HAVE A TICKET YOU CAN’T ATTEND 

THE FESTIVAL OF FAMILIES IN CROKE PARK OR 

THE FINAL MASS IN THE PHOENIX PARK 
 

******************************************************** 
 

Host a Pilgrim/Family For World Meeting of Families 
 

Thousands of people will be travelling to Ireland form across the 

globe to participate in WMOF2018.  We are seeking homes that 

can host a family, a couple or an individual pilgrim this August. 

For more information please see: 

www.worldmeeting2018.ie/hostapilgrim 

 

 

 

 

Aware, Ireland’s leading organisation providing support, 

education and information services for people impacted by 

depression, bipolar disorder and related mood conditions, is 

urgently seeking new volunteers across four services – Support 

Line, Support Mail, Support & Self Care Groups and Life Skills 

Online. No prior qualifications or experience is required, as 

comprehensive training as well as ongoing support and education 

is provided by the organisation.  

For more information please visit: www.aware.ie/volunteering or 

phone Emma on 01-2374926. See flyer on parish noticeboard 
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